
 

 

City of Ithaca  
Office of Human Resources / Civil Service 

108 E. Green St. - Ithaca , NY - 14850 

Phone: (607) 274-6539 / Fax:  (607) 274-6574 / E-mail:  hrdept@cityofithaca.org 

JOB APPLICATIONS WANTED  

 

TITLE:  Seasonal Laborer 
 

LOCATION: City of Ithaca – Parks Maintenance Crew 

 

SALARY:   $13.50/hour 
 

HOURS:     Monday - Friday, 7:00 a.m. - 3:30 p.m. 
 

DURATION:   September 2018 - November 2018 

    

 

DISTINGUISHING FEATURES OF THE CLASS:   The work involves duties which are primarily of a 
routine manual and unskilled nature requiring physical endurance and a willingness to perform heavy 
work.  The work is performed on assigned public works projects, including the construction, maintenance 
and/or repair of municipal streets, bridges, parks and grounds, water distribution systems, wastewater 
collection systems, building maintenance and repair, and solid waste disposal.   The work may also in-
volve the performance of custodial work and unskilled building maintenance and repairs. The work is 
performed under the direct supervision of a higher level public works crew member.  Supervision of oth-
ers is not a function of this class.  Does related work as required.   
 

WORK DUTIES:  General park maintenance, mowing, string trimming, trash pick up, and landscap-
ing. 
 

MINIMUM QUALIFICATIONS:  None. 
 

PREFERRED SPECIAL REQUIREMENT BEING SOUGHT:  Possession of a valid New York State 
Class D driver license or a valid driver license equivalent to a New York State Class D driver license 
at the time of appointment and maintenance of said license for the duration of employment. 
 

APPLICATION MATERIALS REQUIRED:   
• City of Ithaca application 

• Copy of driver license 

 

Applications accepted until position is filled.  Submit required application materials to: 
 

City of Ithaca 

Human Resources Department 
108 East Green Street 
Ithaca, NY  14850 

(607) 274-6539 

Web site: https://ithaca-portal.mycivilservice.com 

 

The City of Ithaca is an Equal Opportunity Employer that is committed to diversifying its workforce. 
 
Issued: August 22, 2018 
 

 


